
EASTER	FAIR	2023		
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Dear	Year	7,	8	&	9	Families,	
	
The	Easter	Fair	for	2023	is	rapidly	approaching!	It	will	be	held	on	Friday	31	March	from	5:00-
8:00pm.	Class	parents	are	running	each	of	the	stalls.		
	
Years	7,8	&	9	will	be	responsible	for	the	cake	stall	at	the	Easter	Fair.	We	need	parents	who	may	
be	able	to	assist	with	our	cake	stall	on	the	night.	If	you	could	spare	some	time	to	volunteer,	it	
would	be	greatly	appreciated.	Please	indicate	on	the	return	slip	three	preferences	that	would	be	
the	most	convenient	time	for	you.	We	will	contact	you	shortly	to	confirm	your	time	slot.	
	
We	are	also	calling	for	donations	of	baked	goods	(e.g.,	cakes,	cupcakes,	slices	etc).	They	will	need	
to	be	brought	to	school	on	Thursday	30	March	and	Friday	31	March,	to	keep	them	as	fresh	as	
possible.	Theses	can	be	dropped	off	at	the	Front	Office.	PLEASE	NOTE	–	all	baked	goods	MUST	
have	the	ingredients	that	you	used	clearly	written	on	the	packaging.	
	
If	you	would	like	to	just	donate	some	ingredients,	we	have	some	lovely	ladies	offering	to	do	the	
baking.	The	ingredients	can	be	given	to	your	child’s	Pastoral	Care	teacher	or	dropped	off	at	the	
Front	Office.	Below	are	some	suggested	ingredients:	

• Condensed	milk	
• Icing	sugar	
• Desiccated	or	shredded	coconut	
• Brown	sugar	

	
If	you	have	any	further	questions,	please	contact	Hayley	Johns	(Stall	Coordinator	–	phone	
0427667772)	or	Karina	Hutchings	(Stall	coordinator	–	phone	0402863992)	
	
All	help	is	greatly	appreciated.	
	
Kind	Regards,	
Hayley	Johns,	Karina	Hutchings	and	Kim	Bailey	
	
	
Please	return	this	slip	to	school	if	you	can	help.	
	
Time	 Preference	1	 Preference	2	 Preference	3	
5:00-5:45pm	 	 	 	
5:45-6:30pm	 	 	 	
6:30-7:15pm	 	 	 	
7:15-8:00pm	 	 	 	
	
Name:			 	 	 	 	 Phone	Number:		 	 	 	 	
	
	
Email:			 	 	 	 	
	


